
 

 

24th January 2024 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Tamworth Castle School Visit 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of the curriculum for the Summer term, the children in Years 1 and 2 will be 

visiting Tamworth Castle on Tuesday 7th May 2024.  

 

The visit will be an opportunity for the children to explore the castle and take part in a 

workshop entitled ‘‘Castle Household and Squire’.  

 

To enable the visit to take place we will require a payment of £17.50 per child to 

cover the cost of the coach and entrance into the castle. Please note refunds for 

absence on the day cannot be made. Unfortunately, if insufficient payments are 

received this may result in the trip not taking place. 

 

All children are required to wear school uniform and a suitable waterproof coat and 

footwear. Please note children will spend a lot of the day outside and so may require 

extra clothing layers or if we are lucky enough to visit on a sunny day, please provide 

sun cream and a sunhat. All children will need a packed lunch. If your child receives 

Free School Meals or Universal Free School Meals they are entitled to a free packed 

lunch. Please notify the school office as soon as possible if required. 

 

Please make the appropriate payment via Parent Pay by Friday 26th April 2024, you 

will also be asked to tick a consent box as part of the payment process which 

authorises your child to attend the trip. 

 

Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST 

bring these with them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss D Tullett  

Phase Leader 


